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December 5, 2023

Dear Beachmont Family,

As we close in on the end of 2023, we want to take this opportunity to say thank you very much for continuing to
partner with Beachmont to impact the lives of the children, teens, and families right here in our community.

What an amazing year of ministry it has been! Here are just a few highlights we would like to share with you:

¢ Inlate February, we hosted our second “One Voice” night of worship.

e Easter Sunrise service saw 450 people show up on a (very chilly!) April morning to praise the Lord.

e Using this year’s theme of “Ordinary People...Extraordinary GOD!”, we shared the Gospel message with
2,300 children between the ages of 4-13 through our Summer Day Camp. Working with three partner
organizations and individual families, we provided full or partial scholarships to 85 campers!

¢ We welcomed hundreds of area teenagers for fun, fellowship, a time of worship, and a Gospel message
during our weekly, summer Teen Nights.

e We were blessed to be part of 5 public professions of faith and baptisms this summer.

o We continued to serve our community through our Friday evening Family Nights all summer.

¢ Beachmont Child Care (beachmontchildcare.org) entered its second year in September with 39 children
and these 2-5 year-olds are thriving in this Christ-centered, nature-focused, play-based program!

e Hosted on a beautiful October day, the Beachmont Golf Classic raised $15,000 to go towards Day Camp
Scholarships and our capital improvement efforts. Thank you golfers and sponsors!

e Our annual Corn Maze allowed us to welcome and serve almost 18,000 guests this fall

e Beachmont Staff Alumni (beachmont.org/staff-alumni) gathered for three events and we’re continuing our
efforts to reconnect former staff members for more fellowship and memory-making!

e NOTE: To check out a video highlighting more of 2023 and to stay updated, visit beachmont.org.

Whether you helped support the ministry of Beachmont by praying, volunteering, participating, or through your
financial gifts, THANK YOU for continuing to partner with us to impact the lives of the children, teenagers, and
families for Christ. Your partnership and investments are making a difference!

How You Can Continue to Help Support Beachmont

We want to continue to be faithful to our mission of sharing the Gospel of Christ and to be able to do that with
excellence. Donating to the General Fund provides support for the ministry to do just that, while also helping to
cover our general expenses and providing flexibility to use those gifts to invest as the Lord directs us.

We would like you to prayerfully consider becoming a monthly “365 Partner”— someone who commits to “PRAY
every day and INVEST every day” with this ministry. For more information or to submit your tax-deductible, year-
end gift, scan the QR code (below) or visit beachmont.org/donate.

Thank you for continuing to pray for the ministry at Beachmont and for the children, teens, families, and churches
we serve. May the Lord always be glorified through this work!

Grateful for you,

foa

Stewart Walker
Executive Director
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